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December 20, 1993

MEMORANDUM TO: Warren Minners, Director
Division of Safety Issue Resolution

1

Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
|

FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: DRAFT RULEMAKING PACKAGE ELIMINATING THE
EMERGENCY PLANNING ANNUAL EXERCISE

During the 404th meeting of the Advisory Committee on
Reactor Safeguards, December 9-11, 1993, the Committee decided to

postpone its review of the subject matter until after the public

comments have been reconciled by the staff.

Reference:
Memorandum dated November 10, 1993, for J. Larkins, ACRS, from
W. Minners, NRC, Subject: ACRS Review of Draft Rulemaking
Package Eliminating the Emergency Planning Annual Exercise
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John T. Larkins, Executive Director
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

cc: S. Chilk, SECY
J. Taylor, EDO
J. Blaha, EDO
M. Taylor, EDO
T. Murley, NRR
L. Callan, NRR
E. Beckjord, RES
C. Heltenes, RES
G. Sege, RES
M. Jamgochian, RES

()399d

I
SD9401070241 931220 F

PDR ACRS E
R-1551 PDR Q |[}

(


